Lateness

At Walthamstow School for Girls we have always been proud of our students and their overall achievements.  However, the lateness to school and to lessons has gradually deteriorated and there is now major concern regarding the hours of learning lost due to this decline.  Please remember your daughter is required to be in school by 8.40 in the morning when a warning bell is sounded to go to morning tutorial.  Lateness is determined when the teacher has completed the register and students then arrive to class.  Arriving late to period 4 (after lunch) will also impact on the number of late marks obtained each week.  We would ask you to support the school by ensuring your daughter leaves home in the morning with plenty of time to arrive at or before the designated time.  We are aware that sometimes there can be exceptional circumstances causing lateness i.e. severe motoring accident, family emergency but these should be the exception rather than the rule.  
We would thank you in anticipation for your support and hope to be able to confirm a percentage improvement in the near future.
Mrs Jolliffe
Attendance & Student Services Officer

